Attention Troops and Crews

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS for the Cub Scout Camping Weekend

We are looking for 40-50 youth and adult volunteers to help staff the activity stations at the Cub Scout Camping weekend on May 30 at OSR.

The Event Committee has already planned all of the activities and will provide al of the materials.  All we need is YOU!

Although the event runs from Friday night until Sunday morning, we really only need the volunteers for the day on Saturday to run the events.

Volunteers will check in at 7:30 for an organizational briefing and the program will get started around 8:30.  All activity stations will wrap up around 4:00PM.

We could also use a few volunteers to help wrap things up Saturday night and Sunday morning and accommodations can be made for those who wish to stay overnight.

All meals will be provided for volunteers while you are there and everyone will receive a limited edition event patch.

We all know that providing great outdoor programs for Cub Scouts is important to keep it strong and thriving and the Cub Camping weekend has proved very popular over the last few years.  BUT – it takes volunteers to put on a great event so please grab some folks from your Troops, Crews and Posts and come out for a fun day showing our youngest Scouts what Scouting can really be.

Please contact Program Director Bethanne Olczak at olczakb@yahoo.com as soon as possible so that she can get people assigned to stations and make sure everything is covered.

Thank you for your help

The Cub Camping Weekend Team

